
A Fire Permit is required before starting a fire outdoors except when the fire is for cooking or 
obtaining warmth.

No person shall ignite and discharge fireworks of any class except without purchasing a 
Fire Permit. No person shall set off Family Fireworks except on Canada Day, Victoria Day Holiday, 
Civic Holiday, Labour Day, Independence Day (U.S.A), Chi-Cheemaun Festival weekend, or any 
special day established by Council, as well as the two (2) days immediately preceding and 
following these days.

Fire Permits may be obtained from the following locations:

Flying Lanterns Are Not Permitted
Fire Chief Wilf Barnes would like to inform residents and businesses that Flying Lanterns are not 
permitted within the Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula. These products resemble a small 
paper hot-air balloon, fuelled by an open flame. When released, the hot air produced by the fuel 
source can lift the lantern to extreme heights and allows it to drift for long distances until the fuel is 
depleted. These lanterns are often released in large numbers to generate an impressive visual effect.  
Due to their uncontrolled and unpredictable flight path, these products could land on trees, building 
rooftops, or other combustible properties while still ignited and cause fires.

THE FIRE SEASON EXTENDS FROM 
APRIL 1ST TO OCTOBER 31ST EACH YEAR

Name  Address     Phone Number

Roadside Convenience  2875 Highway #6, Ferndale  519-793-3810
Ferndale Drive Inn  2867 Highway #6, Ferndale  519-793-3311
MNBP – Admin. Office  56 Lindsay Rd. #5    519-793-3522
     R.R. #2, Lion’s Head 
Roxy’s (formerly Carla’s)  6313 Highway #6, Tobermory  519-596-8300   
By the Bay  817 Pike Bay Rd, Pike Bay  519-793-3317
Hoppy’s One Stop  7384 Highway #6, Tobermory  519-596-2486   
Scott’s Home Hardware  73 Main St, Lion’s Head   519-793-3446
Much More Camping  7405 Highway #6, Tobermory  519-596-2000

Where to Purchase a Fire Permit within 
the Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula


